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Recruit Holdings Announces Retirement of Treasury Stock

TOKYO, JAPAN (March 19, 2024) — Recruit Holdings Co., Ltd. (TSE: 6098) (the “Company”)
announced today that its Board of Directors resolved the retirement of treasury stock as follows,
pursuant to Article 178 of the Companies Act of Japan.

As a result, the Company will retire the same number of treasury stock acquired from May 18, 2023 to
March 15, 2024 based on the resolutions of the Board of Directors.

Class of shares to be retired Common stock of Recruit Holdings Co., Ltd.

Number of shares to be retired 46,118,081 shares
(2.72% of total number of shares issued prior to the retirement)

Planned retirement date March 29, 2024
After the above retirement of treasury stock, the total number of shares issued will be 1,649,841,949.
Contact:

Investor Relations

+81-3-3511-6383
Recruit HD IR@r.recruit.co.jp

https://recruit-holdings.com/en/ir/
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